
Congressional         Liaison

If         you         have         been         nominated         to         a         higher         grade,         requiring         Senate         confirmation,         the         Department
of         Defense         (DoD)         will         probably         send         someone         to         assist         you,         especially         if         opposition         to         your
confirmation         has         arisen.          But         you         must         remember         that         the         person         DoD         provides,         represents
DoD,         not         you.          If         you         find         yourself         caught         in         a         congressional         investigation         or         confirmation
battle,         you         may         want         competent         and         diligent         counsel         who         will         represent your         interests.

Tully         Rinckey         PLLC has         the         experience         to         assist         you.Schedule         a         meeting         with         one         of         Tully
Rinckey         PLLC’s         military         law         attorneys         today         by         calling         703-525-4700         or         e-mailing
info@fedattorney.com

.

Contact         us         during         normal         business         hours         via         Skype

.         Click         on         the         image         above         to         schedule         a         time         to         speak         with         an         attorney.


